
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

THE BOARDWALK  

April 13, 2024, AT 9:00 AM 

One or more members of the PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD of Arlington, Texas may be 

present for the purpose of participating in THE BOARDWALK located at 701 NW GREEN 

OAKS BLVD, ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76006 on April 13, 2024, at 9:00 AM. 

The Parks and Recreation Board members’ attendance at this event may establish a quorum.  In 

the event that the presence of a quorum implicates the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, 

this notice is posted in compliance with all applicable provisions of the Act. 

This notice was posted on the 5th  day of  April 2024  at 4:00 p.m.

Alex Busken 

City Secretary 


